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Good Day all BBRGC Archery Deer Hunters. News for Antlerless Deer Tags
Again please get this message out to all that you know who are bow hunting deer on base
HUNTING The access to the Range Training Areas (RTA’s), as well as normal club activities and events are now open again to all members of the BBRGC. Please note that your PVC is required to participate in the base hunts. The RTA’s are open as per normal with training always coming first so you may see some difficulty to getting into your tree stand(s) for a few days here and there.
ANTLERLESS DEER TAGS  The Antlerless deer tags (Doe Tags) are in !!!  Here is how it works this year:
-If you have already received a Doe tag for another WMU you will not receive one for WMU 77A (CFB Borden)

-If you have not yet printed your Deer Tag, then you can now just print off your new tag (Read ------ Doe Tag)

-If you have a printed Deer tag that you purchased or printed at home then you must go to a Services Ontario (SO) location and surrender your current Deer Tag for your new Deer Tag. Please note some smaller SO locations do not deal with hunting. Barrie SO Does.
The original list of Doe tags had just over half of our hunters getting the tags. Thankfully with some co-ordination with the MNR we have a Doe Tag for almost everyone. If you want any clarification please text Glen 705-796-7221 and I will let you know which group you are in, (As in the 3 bullet points above)
Hope to see the hunters this weekend come out and support the club at the Buell Fitness Centre. Might also be a chance to provide your PVC for those having difficulties with this process.
Good Luck to all with the upcoming hunts 😊

Yours in Conservation

Your Hunting Directors
